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Open General Merit List

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1 1113967 AKASH MAHADEV PATEL MALE OPEN 85.5

2 1034628 ARJUN NARAYAN NAMBISSAN MALE OPEN 85.4

3 1150187 VED VENUGOPAL WARRIOR MALE OPEN 84.00

4 1191280 MIHIR MITESH MISTRY MALE OPEN 83.67

5 1052852 NUPUR AMIT KALELE FEMALE OPEN 83.2

6 1034566 SHREYA SANTOSH
GAVANKAR

FEMALE OPEN 82.5

7 1067079 MISBAH ILYAS SHAIKH FEMALE OPEN 82.17

8 1133662 SMITI SANTOSH GUPTA FEMALE OPEN 81.17

9 1181382 NEHA DAVID AINICKAL FEMALE OPEN 81.00

10 1076652 MADHUR SUNIL JOSHI MALE OPEN 79.33

11 1046861 XAINA IMRAN HASNEE FEMALE OPEN 79.23

12 1112283 ISHA AMIT SINGH FEMALE OPEN 79.17

13 1138712 SVARAJ VINAMRA TARI MALE OPEN 78.62

General female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1. 1033964 AYESHA ABDUL QADIR CHOUHAN FEMALE OPEN 76.4

2 1112952 SHRISHTY SRIVASTAVA FEMALE OPEN 76.2

3 1115648 SANJANA MAHESH SAKPAL FEMALE OPEN 76.00

4 1155481 BIDISHA BARUN MEHER FEMALE OPEN 75.00

5 1089400 RITU SANJAYKUMAR NAIK FEMALE OPEN 74.5

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Admission Committee Principal
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Schedule Caste general merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1 ADMITTED

2 ADMITTED

3 ADMITTED

Schedule Caste female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1 ADMITTED FEMALE

2 ADMITTED FEMALE

Schedule Tribe general merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1171683 AVISHKAR SHAHAJI
LOKHANDE

MALE SC 73.83

Schedule Tribe female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1052466 RISHIKA ANIL SOLANKI FEMALE SC 47.69

Admission Committee Principal
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Other Backward Caste general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1037011 CHINMAY YESHWANT POTE MALE SC 71.33

2 1087310 DHANRAJ BHASKAR
TRIBHUVAN

MALE SC 66.67

3 ADMITTED

4 ADMITTED

Other Backward Caste female merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 ADMITTED

2 ADMITTED

Nomadic Tribe- A general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1113437 SHRIPAD DNYANOBA
WAGHMARE

MALE SC 52.15

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Nomadic Tribe- B general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1059697 MRUNALI NARENDRA
VENGURLEKAR

FEMALE SC 46.17

Admission Committee Principal
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Nomadic Tribe- C general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1 ADMITTED

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Nomadic Tribe- D general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 VACANT

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Economically weaker Section general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 VACANT

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Economically weaker Section Female merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 ADMITTED

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Admission Committee Principal


